
 

CITY OF MARSHALL 
AGENDA ITEM REPORT 

 
 

Presenter: Stockwell 

Meeting Date: Tuesday, September 10, 2024 

Category: NEW BUSINESS 

Type: ACTION 

Subject: Aquatic Center Bid Review, Request to Reject Bids 

Background 
Information: 

 City Council authorized the Advertise of Bids for the proposed new Marshall Aquatic Center at 
the July 23, 2024 Council meeting.  
 
A total of five bids were received for the project on Thursday August 29, 2024. 
 
Construction estimate of $16,500,000, not including engineering fees.  
 
See attached bid tab sheet and recommendation letter from Stockwell.  
 
Aquatic Center has since met with staff and Stockwell and recommend rejection of all bids and 
consideration to redesign and re-bid in the near future.  
 

Fiscal Impact:  See bid tab sheet 

Alternative/ 
Variations: 

Award bid to lowest responsible bidder. 

Recommendations: Reject all bids let on August 29, 2024 for the proposed new Marshall Aquatic Center.  

 
 
 

 


